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From: Wayne, Charisse <Charisse.Wayne@cpuc.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 2:58 PM
To:
Cc: Nakahara, Martin M.;

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] A.23-08-019 - SoCalGas CPCN Application - Ventura Compressor Modernization
Project - [Rule 2.5 Payment of Deposit - payments 2 and 3]

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER STOP, ASSESS, AND VERIFY

Do you know this person? Were you expecting this email, any links or attachments? Does the content make sense? If suspicious, do not click links, open
attachments, or provide credentials. Don't delete it. Report it by using the REPORT SPAM option!

Hi [
The Docket Office received this payment on 11/15. | will send you a copy of the receipt once it becomes available.

Have a good day,

Charisse Wayne (she/her)

Legal Secretary

California Public Utilities Commission
charisse.wayne@cpuc.ca.gov
415-703-5772

Notice: This communication may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information for the use of the intended
recipient(s). Unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication.

From:_@socalgas.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 10:01 AM

To: Wayne, Charisse <Charisse.Wayne@cpuc.ca.gov>

Cc: Nakahara, Martin M. <martin.nakahara@cpuc.ca.gov>;_@socalgas.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] A.23-08-019 - SoCalGas CPCN Application - Ventura Compressor Modernization Project - [Rule 2.5
Payment of Deposit - payments 2 and 3]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Wayne,

Please see attached letter dated November 14, 2023, enclosing SoCalGas’s Rule 2.5 payment, representing the
remaining balance of the total deposit for the CPUC’s final Environmental Document related to the Application
of Southern California Gas Company for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (CPCN) for the
Ventura Compressor Modernization Project (A.23-08-019). The original letter, check, and a Notice of Payment
of Rule 2.5 Fees is being sent to the CPUC Docket Office by overnight delivery. Please return a date-stamped
copy of the Notice of Payment of Rule 2.5 Fees at your earliest convenience.
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Please contact us if you have any questions. Thank you.

Senior Legal Administrative Associate

Southern California Gas Company / Law Department
555 West Fifth Street, GT-14E7

Los Angeles, CA 90013

This email originated outside of Sempra. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for information.





